
Infection Control Measures Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

Position: [Recipient's Position] 

Healthcare Facility: [Facility Name] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

In light of recent events regarding infection control, we would like to remind all staff members 

of the importance of adhering to established infection control measures to ensure the safety of 

our patients and staff. 

Infection Control Measures: 

• Regular hand hygiene practices, including washing and sanitizing. 

• Use of appropriate personal protective equipment (PPE) at all times. 

• Strict adherence to sterilization protocols for all medical instruments. 

• Immediately report any signs of infection among patients or staff. 

• Follow isolation procedures for suspected or confirmed infectious cases. 

Please ensure that all personnel are familiar with these measures and hold team briefings to 

discuss any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for your continued commitment to maintaining a safe and healthy environment for 

all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


